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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Giant’s Head Mountain Road Closed to  
Vehicle Traffic 

 

 
Effective 12:00 noon, Tuesday, July 16, 2024 and until further 
notice due to the increased fire hazard rating within our region, 
Giant’s Head Mountain Park Road is closed to vehicle traffic. 
 
This closure is in effect to protect public safety and to limit the 
risk of person-caused fires. 
 
The Summerland Fire Department thanks the public for their co-
operation in complying with this closure. 
 
 
By Order of: 
 
Rob Robinson, Fire Chief 
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